
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 4/24/2013 8:39:14 PM

Earley Jr., Anthony (/0=PGE-CORP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ANTHONY F. EARLEY, 
JR.); emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Johns, Christopher 
(/0=PGE-C0RP/OU=ONEMARKET/cn= Recipients/cn=CPJ243342492); 
eric.debonis@swgas.com (eric.debonis@swgas.com); Lane, Bret 
(JLane@semprautilities.com) (JLane@semprautilities.com)

To:

RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: May 6 Dinner at Postrio CANCELLED

Gentlemen

You have heard by now that the CPUC has cancelled the Safety Symposium scheduled for May 
7 & 8. Just wanted to make sure you also understood that the Monday night dinner at Postrio is 
cancelled as well.

Regards,

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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